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                    Friday 8th February 2019 
 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
Praa Sands – Daisy for her great comprehension when listening to stories 

Church Cove – Lilia for writing a super recount of our trip to the Museum     
Poldhu – Immi for her fantastic attitude to learning 

 

 
CLASS NAME CHANGE 

Please note that Yr2/3/4 are now called Church Cove 
 

PARENT/GOVERNOR MEETING 
There will be a Parent/Governor meeting in the Library at 3.30pm on Monday.  

Please try to join us. 

 
PARENTS’ EVENINGS 

Parents evenings will be next week.  Your child/ren have been given dates/times for 
your meetings with their teachers.  Tea, coffee and biscuits will be available in 

Poldhu class while you wait 

 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS – Next Week 

There will be no Clubs next week as we will be holding Parents evenings every day, 
apart from Mandaring Club on Monday and Cross Country Club on Thursday.  After 

School Care is available every day at a cost of £2 per session. 

 
REMINDER - TUCK 

Children need to bring tuck money in daily or a float at the beginning of the week. 
 

BOSKENWYN BANK 
The Bank is open again, 8.45am every Tuesday morning in Poldhu classroom.  This 

is a way to save towards trips and school camp. 

 
SWEATSHIRTS 

We have new sizes of sweatshirts in the office.  If you would like a sweatshirt for 
your child please pop in to measure them for size.   

 

ON-LINE GAMING 
There have been reported incidents from schools in Cornwall of primary school age 
children being groomed through on-line games, the main one being Fortnite.  Not 

only is there the danger of grooming but this game has also been age restricted as 
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12+.  The children will have an on-line safety talk next week to help them stay safe 
on-line.  If you would like an information leaflet about Fortnite please pop in to see 

Mrs Nicholas or visit www.nationalonlinesafety.com.   

 
Events for week commencing 11th February 2019 

Clubs run from 3.30-4.30pm 

After School Care is available every day – please book the day before so 
that we can arrange for staff to be available - £2 per session 

 

DATE EVENT 

Mon, 11th Feb Parent/Governor meeting at 3.30pm – free childcare will be  

        provided 
Mandarin Club with Mr Zhang 

Tues, 12th Feb Boskenwyn Bank 8.45am in Poldhu Classroom 

Wed, 13th Feb  

Thur, 14th Feb Cross Country Club with Mrs Care 

Fri, 15th Feb  

 

REMINDER 
Staff would really appreciate it if you could complete the parent questionnaire and 

return it to school as soon as possible.  Also the data collection sheet which was sent 
home for approval a couple of weeks ago.  

 

FORTHCOMING DATES:  

Mon 11th Feb – Parent/Governor meeting at Boskenwyn @ 3.30 pm – free childcare  

           will be provided 
Tues 12th Feb – Parent/Governor meeting at Germoe @ 9.00 am 

18th-22nd Feb – Spring Half Term 

Mon 4th Mar – Poldhu trip to Truro Museum 
6th-22nd April – Easter holiday 

27th-31st May – Summer Half Term 
3rd-7th June 2019 – Inset Week 

Thurs 25th July – Break up for summer holidays.   
_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Message from FOBS 
Dear Parents, there are still lots of children who came to see the Mousehole Cat 

production before Christmas, who haven’t paid the £3 ticket fee.  Our fundraising 
efforts covered the lion’s share of the fee but we do need to ask that we make-up 

the rest with the help of £3 per child.  If you can’t remember if you paid it, there is a 

list with Mary in the office, or find Hazel in the playground.  Thanks guys!!  (PS – if 
your little one missed the play please let me know so I can cross them off the list). 

http://www.nationalonlinesafety.com/

